Treasurer’s report 2018

Account Balance as at 30/6/2017 $8120.04

This year the Pony Club had a loss of $594.53 as the report shows. Last year we had a loss of $251.53.  The increase is due to a purchase of a ride-on mower and subsidising lesson fees. 
Unfortunately we did not receive the grant from Sport and Recreation for the mower but we did receive a grant to install floodlighting to the arena.  The new round of grants is available on the 7th July 2018.

Our membership numbers were good with 20 Juniors, 11 Adults, 1 EA and 12 financial members and 4 3 month memberships.  These 4 members will become full members in this financial year.

The canteen had a loss of $131.39.  This is partly due to the lack of numbers at lunchtime on rally day and also purchasing soft drinks which are yet to be sold. This year some members spent the day at Bunnings Modbury, fundraising with a sausage sizzle. It brought in a profit of $885.30.

It has been a lovely 4+ years at the Pony Club and I would like to thank the Committee and members for being a great community club which I have been happy to be a part of.  Nicole is not renewing her membership this year so I have decided to resign as Treasurer.


Christine Drodge


